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This card helped plant a tree through the non-profit
OneTreePlanted.org. Thank you for supporting our goal of planting
1 million trees.

Sending appreciation one card at a time.

www.groupgreeting.com
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here at New Life Church, Mobitsford we are praying for you. We
know this las been a difficult season for Esperanza Ministries,
May God give \ou strength and courage as \ou press on for his
purpise.  Grace and pedce,

Pastor Nathan

Hi Dave and Diane
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Janet

Wishing you the Lord's Richest Blessings
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Praying that soon kids will once ag
you can start connecting in person 1
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Blessings to you as you continue to serve the people on
the west coast. Qur family has been blessed many times
by our visits to Esperanza and are encouraged by all
you do.

the deWoldes

May 6od bless you and. fill you with a new passion for His
Wwork and. His children! may tre give you new wisdom duying
these uncertain Himes and. overwhleming peace for +he future.
Justin

Prayjing that you will be able +oMUty eicce N Hibising To P
again soon! Praying too for additiondd s*kﬁﬁib\?@hb oxe doir
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Hello staff at Esparanza.

This is the beginning of a great positive change for the First Nations
People.

Our prayers are that together with the unity of Christian faith you
will be able to bless each other as you walk side by side with a
deeper understanding of one another.

God bless you.

Pete and Ali

Pete and Alice Brandsma

Fond memories of a year ago doing the concrete for the
fire pit; as well as many other trips over the years. We
love Esperanza! Praying that God will give good wisdom
and direction as to the future of Esperanza's involvement
with the people of the West Coast. Blessings to you both,
hopefully we will get to see you there again.

Pete & Winnie VanderMeulen
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We hear so many wonderful things about Esperanza from
Janet Hitchcock and also about the challenges in staffing
you have faced, especially during all the Covid
restrictions. We hope and pray that God will provide
what is needed to carry on this very important work at
such a beautiful place along our BC coast. That you will
be encouraged and gived insight where needed. Thank

you for all you do.
Bob and Cloria Brandsma

THANKS $O0 MUCH FOR ALL OF YOUR HARD WORK!
ANDREW

It has been a few years since we joined an Esperanza
trip but we have good memories. We pray for the future
of the ministry, that God would provide clear vision and
direction, and bring the staff to do His work on the West
Coast.

We pray blessing over you as well, Dave and Diane, that
He would provide for all your needs.

Arthur & Helen Kastelein

| enjoyed seeing Esperanza in person the
Fall oF 209 and meeting you Dave. We pray
that you both will be cncour'agcd to
continue the ministry at Esperanza and that
God wil provide the stalk you heed

Stu and Elsie Bakker



